
From: Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Wayne Bergman; James Murphy; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: 1015 S. Ocean Blvd.
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:51:06 AM

 
 
From: William Strawbridge <wstraw@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2021 4:32 PM
To: architectural commission <architectural.commission@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Preservation Foundation
<askier@palmbeachpreservation.org>; Davis, Andrew (CMG-WestPalm)
<ADavis@pbdailynews.com>
Subject: 1015 S. Ocean Blvd.
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

John David Corey, you got a piece of it, and a well-respected architect in town got the
rest of it. "This type of building is cheap to construct."   Surprise! This building is NOT
about making architecture. It's about making money.  Keep it up and we'll soon be out
of business; put out by a very different pandemic.
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